
   MSMHS FISH TALES 

           
that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of February 3, 2014 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 3rd 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
SNOW         B Day/        A Day         B Day            A Day/ 
 DAY          Advisory                                              Advisory 

 
Next PTO Meeting - Tuesday, February 4th - 6:30 pm 

Join our teachers and parents as we plan our  
3rd Annual MSMHS Spelling Bee on April 4th 

 
 

QUARTER 2 REPORT CARDS COMING SOON! 
Distribution on Tuesday, February 3rd  

 

FIND OUT ABOUT DELAYS OR CLOSURES 1ST! 
Did you know that MSMHS calls NBC30 before  

sending out the SperaGram messages? 
 

Be sure to sign-up for NBC30 Early Weather Alerts  
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

Perez and Silva Receive Novice All-State Honors  
 
GUILFORD, CT – On 
Saturday, February 
3rd, MSMHS’ Pedro 
Silva and Alyssa Pe-
rez (pictured left) 
received All-State 
honors finishing 7th 
and 5th place respec-
tively at the Novice 
Fencing State Cham-
pionship held at Guil-
ford High School. 
Perez the 1st year 

fencing freshmen, battled  through her bracket winning a to-
tal of seven matches before falling to the eventual champion 
from Hand High School thus placing her 5th overall. 
 
In just their second season, the MSMHS Fencing Team has 
had tremendous success at the tournament. This is the third 
All-State Fencer in two years when Montana Woods finished 
7th overall. Thanks to generous donations from the PTO and 
individual parents, the Fencing Team is becoming tops in CT. 

MSMHS OCEAN SCIENCE BOWL TEAM FINISHES THIRD 
GROTON, CT -  This Saturday, the MSMHS Ocean 
Science Bowl Team broke the school record for the 
highest overall finish by placing 3rd overall in New 
England.  The team of five coached by third year 
Coach Ferland, advanced to the semi-finals by de-
feating previous top finishers Waterford High 
School and Narragansett High School (RI). 
 
MSMHS lost in the semi-finals to this year’s cham-
pions, Coginchaug High School out of Durham, CT. 
 
Last year, the MSMHS Ocean Science Bowl Team 
finished in the top 10 for the first time. This impres-
sive performance was commented on by several of 
the judges and officials in attendance.  
 
The efforts of team and Coach Ferland since the 
beginning of the school year certainly paid off! 

THE SPELLING BEE IS COMING!!! We need your HELP! 
 
Last year, when I asked you for Gogurts and water, I re-
ceived a lifetime supply for Gogurts! Our parents are abso-
lutely amazing! We need teams for the upcoming PTO 
Spelling Bee.  
 

For $100, ($33.33 a person) you and two others could 
dress up and participate with other parent teams for the 
Battle of the Parents. Awards for the event are given for 
best team name, best costume, most spirit and best 
speller.  Please sign up today!! 

The MSMHS Ocean Science Bowl Team - (LEFT to RIGHT) Tim Mason, 
Lindsay Warner, Patrick Swank, Capt. Mike Frazier, and Tristan Dubreuil.  


